This Year’s Auction will be conducted Online at ConnexionlLivestock.com!

Like last year, the Online Auction will be “Click-to-Bid” with no Live Auctioneer. With the Sale being
Online Only, you may bid ANYTIME and ANYWHERE with internet service! You can bid on any
device with internet access like a phone, tablet or computer.

Lots Begin Closing December 8th at 1:00pm, one at a time. There will be a social with lunch at the
Ranch on Wednesday December 8th at Noon to Bid and Watch the Sale Close. ConneXion Reps will
also be present to assist anyone with the process.

You may bring your phone, laptop, or tablet to the ranch on Wednesday where internet service will be
provided, or you may also bid from home or the office.

You must create an account to bid at ConnexionLivestock.com. If you bid last year, you can use the
same account. Contact Mitzi Robbie (406.855.1335) if you need help logging in or finding your User
Credentials!

Bulls will be available to view by appointment or on Sale Day.

For Questions about Viewing the Bulls
e ChadArmstrong  406.224.0586

For Questions regarding Registering or Bidding Online

e Mitzi Robbie 406.855.1335

e Boe Robbie 406.855.0051

e Scott Robbie 406.855.0534
Sale Order

You may bid on any bull at any time while the sale is open. Bulls will sell in catalog order starting at
1:00 pm - two year old bulls, yearling bulls, and heifers.

Bull Videos & Digital Catalog
View Videos and Digital Catalog Online at ConnexionLivestock.com

Who is ConneXion Livestock?

ConneXion is an Independent Family Business operated by the Robbie Family: Scott, Mitzi and Boe
Robbie. Our Family has been in the Cattle Marketing Business for over 25 Years, delivering
Experience, Integrity and Innovation! With the rise of the new online marketing platform, ConneXion
specializes in Feeder Cattle & Bred Stock Sales and Online Auctions! Our small and focused team
allows us to focus better on the individual needs of our customers. You can call us anytime to talk
about the Armstrong cattle or the online process. We will also be there on December 8th to lend any
support!



